FEES REGULATING AUTHORITY ‘
DATE : 15-09-2017

RESOLUTION NO. 1 (MEETING DATED : 07/09/2017)

In the matter of inviting fee proposal for the academic year 2018-19, this Authority
has decided to adopt existing practice of making use of software. Thus the management will
be required to submit on-line proposal as was done in the previous academic year. In view
of this the notification issued by this office manual / E-mail proposal stands withdrawn. All
concerned shall take note of this change and await for further instructions in the matter of

submitting on-line proposal for academic year 2018-19.
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